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CIRCULAR NO. 36/15.               August 21, 2015. 
 

(For circulation among members of the Governing Council,  
Special Invitees and State Secretaries with a request  

to percolate information to the grassroots ) 
 
Re : (1) All India Strike by Central Trade Unions on 2nd September, 2015. 
        (2) Issues of Pensioners reminded by General Secretary of AIBOC to IBA. 
 
Dear Comrades, 
 
You are aware of the fact that a National Convention of Workers was held under the banner of joint 
platform of the Central Trade Unions of the country along with independent National Federation of all the 
sectors and service establishments on 26th May, 2015. The convention decided to hold All India General 
Strike on 2nd September, 2015 on its 12 Charter of Demand  which include, inter-alia, the principal issues 
with which the working class of the country are confronted with. 
 
Our organisation (AIBPARC) expresses its oneness and solidarity with the working class of the country 
and expresses its whole hearted support towards it.  Our leaders, members, activists and veterans may 
attend the rallies and demonstrations organised in favour of such action programme. 
 
2) We are happy to inform our members that the General Secretary of AIBOC has written another 
letter on 18th August, 2015 to the Chairman/CEO of IBA demanding calling of a meeting to discuss several 
agenda items which include, inter-alia, the issues of pensioners and retirees. The relevant portion of the 
letter is being quoted for information of members. He has “demanded a discussion with points covered in 
the Record Note on the issues of Bank retirees signed on the day of signing of Joint Note dated 25.5.2015 
need to be initiated.”  He has also referred to AIBOC’s earlier letter no. AIBOC/2015/68A dt. 12.06.2015 
and 2015/86 dated 05.08.2015. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
 
 
( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 
JOINT GENERAL SECRETARY 

 


